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PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS WATERFRONT PROJECT REVISIONS

A meeting between the City of Vallejo, the Vallejo Waterfront Coalition, and

waterfront developer Callahan DeSilva Vallejo, LLC is scheduled for 7 p.m. on

Monday, November 27, 2006 at the Joseph Room located in the JFK Library on

Santa Clara Street.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss proposed revisions to the Waterfront

Plan contemplated in a Waterfront Settlement Agreement between the City of

Vallejo, the Redevelopment Agency, the Waterfront Coalition and Callahan

DeSilva Vallejo, LLC. The Waterfront Settlement will be considered by the Vallejo

City Council and Redevelopment Agency at a meeting scheduled for November

28, 2006.

Negotiations on a settlement began approximately 10 months ago following

the filing of a lawsuit by the Waterfront Coalition to stop the project. Since that

time, the three groups have met regularly in an effort to reach an agreement on

the project.

For more information on the meeting, please contact Bonnie Robinson-

Lipscomb at (707) 648-5278.


